
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: KS4 (Year 10-11) Changes to Enrichment activity timetable                                                            03/01/2017

                                     

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We would like to announce that there will be changes on our Enrichment programme timetable. The following 

changes will commence as of this week. 

 

The school will finish at 3pm on Wednesdays and Fridays and at 4pm on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday. 

The school minibuses will leave at 3.15pm on Wednesday and Friday. 

 

There may be some compulsory intervention classes on Fridays for KS4 students. 

 

The school will not offer any supervision to students after school unless they are attending an afterschool activity. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hakan Gokce  

Headteacher 

North London Grammar School 

 


